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To whom it may concern, 

I would like to make an objection to any proposal to change the original An Bord Pleanala
Decision in relation to night time flights.  As someone who is familiar with the planning
process i am shocked at how the DAA have managed to get it this far with their media
campaigns and it brings us back to the days I believe would be best left behind us.   

Regards

Kieron Broderick 




